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The 2019 Annual Chamber Meeting was a huge success! 

We had a record breaking attendance! 

A HUGE thank you to our Keynote Speaker this year, Andrew Bosworth,
Facebook's VP of AR/VR and the Facebook Team.  Welcome to Burlingame!

 
Kudos to the Hyatt Regency SFO and their amazing staff for the beautiful setup,
great food and service; and thanks to the Master of Ceremonies, John Delaney

from Boston Private, for his support and help with this event.
 

Congratulations to Guittard Chocolate on their 150th year as
a consecutively-owned family business; and to Dewey Land Company, the Green

Business Award winner.
 



Special thanks to our local artist, Dale Perkins for his donation of the beautiful
original watercolor for the raffle prize.

 
The Burlingame/SFO Chamber of Commerce is grateful for the many Business

and Community relationships established over the years.  This event would not be
possible without all of our partners and their participation.  We are very fortunate

to have a strong, productive relationship with The City of Burlingame, for which we
are grateful. And finally, thanks to the Chamber Staff; we are small, but mighty! .

 
 THANK YOU TO ALL OF OUR SPONSORS, WE COULD NOT PUT ON THIS

EVENT WITHOUT YOU!  SUPPORT OUR LOCAL BURLINGAME
BUSINESSES.

Platinum Sponsor
Mills-Peninsula Health Services

Gold Sponsor
Recology of San Mateo County

Silver Sponsors
Boston Private Bank & Trust Company

Dewey Land Company

Bronze Sponsor 
Carr, McClellan P.C.

Table Sponsors
All Natural Stone

Anza Parking
Burlingame Community for Education

Crosby-N. Gray & Co. 
Mayor Donna Colson

DoubleTree Hotel SFO
Embassy Suites

Guittard Chocolate Co. 
Hyatt Regency SFO

Marriott SFO
New England Lobster

Peninsula Health Care District
Putnam Mazda/Volvo

SummerHill Housing Group
Upward Credit Union







The President/CEO of Burlingame Chamber of Commerce officially announced a new



name for the Chamber: 

 Burlingame/SFO Chamber of Commerce
A new logo (shown above) was also revealed

 
The name change reflects the Chamber's expanding role in the mid-San Mateo County
area. Most of the hotels and restaurants along Bayshore Boulevard in Burlingame are

active in the Chamber and several of them incorporate the SFO identifier in their official
names. The new name will give the Chamber greater visibility in digital searches that

are so important to our members.

Burlingame Fresh Market is Back!
2019 Fresh Market Season
Opening
Sunday, January 27th 
9:00am-1:30pm
Park Road at Burlingame Avenue

Visit our website at www.burlingamechamber.org
Burlingame Chamber of Commerce | 417 California Drive | Burlingame, CA

https://www.facebook.com/BurlingameChamber/?fref=ts
https://twitter.com/visitburlingame
http://www.linkedin.com/groups?gid=2409586
http://www.burlingamechamber.org

